Department of

Community Investment

Memorandum
April 23,2018 CY

TO: Redevelopment Commission
FROM: Chris Dressel, Staff
SUBJECT: City Cemetery Area Improvements - Phase | Construction - Budget Request

Staff requests the Redevelopment Commission’s approval of a $660,000 budget to fund
phase | construction of City Cemetery Area Improvements. Work includes:

e 2-Way conversion of W. Colfax between LaSalle and LaPorte
e Realignment of LaSalle/Colfax intersection and 2-way conversion of LaSalle
e Resizing of LaPorte/Colfax intersection to a 4-way traffic stop.

Construction is expected to be complete by fall 2018. Phase Il of the project, including
construction of a new City Cemetery entrance plaza is expected to take place in 2019. If you
should have any questions or are in need of more information, please feel free to contact
me at either cdressel@southbendin.gov or 235-5847.
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